
To our current Members, Welcome back and I thank you for your time and commitment 

to the Bellaire FFA Alumni Association and to the Bellaire FFA Chapter.  To our NEW 

Parents, Welcome and I can assure you that by the end of this school year you will have 

meet a few new friends and learned more about Livestock than you ever thought was 

possible! 

2021-2022 year is going to be a memorable year  as we are all getting back to face 

to face and in person.  We are excited to have a strong and growing membership as we 

start a new year of watching our children grow, not only in their agricultural 

accomplishments and experience, but also with their potential of developing the 

fundamentals that the FFA teaches – premier leadership development, personal growth, 

and career success through this education. 

It is the Alumni Associations purpose to assist the FFA Chapter with our support 

and involvement, be it our experience, knowledge, financial resources, time and/or 

talents, so that each and every student has the most rewarding and positive experience 

possible with Agricultural Education and the Bellaire FFA. 

Please do not hesitate to contact any of the following Alumni Assoc. Officers with any 

questions, concerns, comments, or suggestions.   

General Alumni mail box: alumni.bellaireffa@yahoo.com 

President  Chris Parrack  713-206-1304  chrislparrach@gmail.com 

Vice President Julie Schwalen-Lee 281-772-4152  twolee25@gmail.com 

Secretary  Tricia Moore  713-703-2733  clayandtricia@gmail.com 

Treasurer  Austin Hooper 713-614-4821     austin.tyler.hooper@gmail.com  

Reporter  Theresa Bosley 713-805-0584   theresabosley@att.net 

Sergent at Arms Robert Begley  713-453-9234  taser2046@gmail.com 

At large:  

Steven Barrier   713-823-5199      b4863@aol.com 

Vince Ruiz  281-686-7762  Ruizroofing@att.net 

Joe Stonecypher 281-728-6721  jtstoney@aol.com 

Kim Lopez  281-813-8156  kim.lopez@technipfmc.com 

mailto:alumni.bellaireffa@yahoo.com

